GROWTHplus Investment Account communication to employees
Purpose
Let your employees know CAAT’s GROWTHplus Investment Account will launch on October 1, 2024, and encourage them to register for the Member Information Webinar to learn all the details.

Format: email and newsletter template
Copy and paste the subject line and body text into an employee email or internal newsletter. Add your custom greeting before sending

Copy and paste this content (Starts on following page):













Subject line/Title: 
CAAT’s GROWTHplus Investment Account coming October 1

Body:
Launching on October 1, the GROWTHplus Investment Account is an optional savings account for CAAT Pension Plan members to grow their tax-sheltered savings and benefit from CAAT’s investment returns.  Plan members can open a GROWTHplus Investment Account by transferring in their tax-sheltered savings from eligible registered retirement savings vehicles, including registered retirement savings plans (RRSPs).
 
CAAT will host a Member Information Webinar on October 9 to share details about GROWTHplus and how you can grow your savings with CAAT.

Register today and look out for an email from CAAT soon.
